Home Learning is a new experience for everyone. We, as a staff, are committed to ensuring
we provide the best education we can for everyone at Toreagh in very difficult
circumstances. For the best outcome it will take all parties to work together to achieve

this. Below we have outlined guidance to ensure everyone involved has an idea of their role.

Home Learning for Teachers

- Work will be planned in line with our normal schemes of work for each year group.

- Work will be shared on our website on a daily basis before 9:30am.

- Teachers will answer any questions and/or offer guidance as quickly as they can via their
email account during normal school working hours.

- Comments on the website will be approved and replied to during school hours.

Home Learning for Parents

- Parents will assist and guide their child to complete the work set. We would recommend
establishing a routine that works for your situation as routine helps children to feel secure.
This could be set up and agreed with your child. Remember to build in breaks and don’t
worry if some days don’t go to plan!

- During this time differentiation will be mainly by outcome or amount of work completed in
a given time. This time will differ for each child so please be realistic and patient

- Parents will seek guidance from class teacher via email address as and when necessary.

- Encourage their child/children to participate in a range of activities both online,
indoors and outdoors.

Home Learning for Pupils

- Pupils will ensure all activities are completed to the best of their ability.

- Take regular breaks throughout the day to get exercise and fresh air and maintain a
reasonable balance between online and offline activities.

- Read daily, either independently or with an adult.

- Perhaps learn a new skill, follow their own interests to discover more about the world
around us or be creative.



